
 

 

 

Notice to Competitors  

Subject: New Start Procedure for RMYS Tower  

Issue Date: 30/10/20 

 

A new start box has been attached to the RMYS tower. This box will now start the races and is a combination of 

lights and large digital number. This method of starting a race will be used for all RMYS run races from the tower. 

 

If the tower is without power starting will revert to flags as per the RMYS SI’s v6.0 

 

A printable Start Procedure document can be accessed via the below link 

 

Start Procedure  

 

 

 

 

Colin Burgess 0418 240 313 

Sailing Coordinator 

 

https://www.rmys.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/Combined-Start-LightsV3.pdf

